
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
January 2015 
 
 
Dear Student and Parent 
 
Year 12 Politics, History and Economics Trip To London, 6 – 8 July 2015 
 
I am writing to remind you that the next payment for the Politics Trip of £100.00 is 
now due.  The preferred method of payment is by Parent Pay although we will still 
accept a cheque.  If payment is by cheque would you please put a cheque for 
£100 in an envelope (made payable to St Aidan’s school fund) and put in the 
catering box at the finance department.  Please mark your son / daughter’s name 
clearly on the front with their form and ‘London’.   I would be grateful if payment 
could be made as soon as possible.  Thank you.  The final payment of £100 is due 
on the 6th March 2015. 
 

If you have any queries about this trip, or you have problems meeting the payment 
deadline, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01423 818527. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 
 


